
1769A Oh, the beautiful guillotine passed 29 October 15 
 
Proposed by: 
Aaron Hood (Students with disabilities Officer) 
Seconded by; Cameron Mellows (Non-Portfolio Officer) 
 
Union notes that; 
1; the current situation leaves students unsure about when they are going to get 
home. 
2; is an unnecessarily stressful and inaccessible environment for students 
3; that however important the motions are, people’s academic career and by 
extension their future must always come first 
 
Union believes that; 
1; the current situation is unsustainable, being off putting for new councillors and 
growing increasingly alienated to long term councillors. 
2; Council must be considerate to students suffering from anxiety and other 
personal issues especially, but also must show consideration for people travelling 
home and their personal schedules.  
3; A mandatory time limit will result in a more efficient council, which goes through 
motions more efficiently whilst still maintaining the appropriate levels of scrutiny.  
 
Union Resolves that; 
1. A mandatory guillotine of no later than 10:30 must be observed and 
implemented.    
2. If council wishes to extend the mandatory guillotine beyond 10:30 they must 
vote with a 2/3 majority to do so.  
 


